
Notice to the members of 
Galveston Government 
Employees Credit Union 

 
Our Credit Union recently contracted with a 
local accounting firm, to distribute a notice 
to our members. This notice requests that 
you verify the accuracy of the balances 
listed on your March 31, 2023, statement. 
If you did not receive your March 
statement, or if you find discrepancies on 
the form, please contact our auditors at: 
 

 
Waypoint Advisory Services, Inc. 

Attn: Kimberly Boydstun 
2100 S. Polk 

Amarillo, TX 79109 


